
Covid-19	POLICY	

During	this	difficult	time	of	living through a	global	pandemic,	I	hope	everyone	and	
their	family	is	healthy	and	safe.		

2020	has	been	a	devastating	year and COVID-19	has	affected	many	small	
businesses.	Modern	Weddings	Film	is	a	small	business	that	has	been	affected	
significantly.	We	essentially	have	lost	80%	of	our	revenue	for	the	2020	year	
rescheduling	most	of	the	weddings	to	2021/2022.	

As	Modern	Weddings	Film	is	a	small	business,	we	have	set	new	measures	in	place	to	
make	sure	that	all	parties	are	fully	taken	care	of.		

Please	see	below	the	new	Covid-19	policy	for	Modern	Weddings	Film.	

1. If	a	2021	or	2022	wedding	is	rescheduled,	cancelled,	or	postponed	due	to
Covid-19	or	any	other	circumstances,	deposits	will	not	be	refunded.

2. If	you	decide	to	reschedule	for	an	off-peak	2021	date	and	our	team	is
available,	you	will	be	charged	a	rescheduling	fee	of	$400	and	be	required	to
fill	out	a	new	contract.

3. If	you	decide	to	reschedule	your	event	for	a	2022	date	and	our	team	is
available,	you	will	be	charged	a	rescheduling	fee	of	$400	and	be	required	to
fill	out	a	new	contract	which	will	reflect	package	pricing	for	2022.

4. If	you	rescheduled	your	event	and	chose	a	date	prior	to	checking	with	us,	we
cannot	guarantee	our	availability.	However,	we	will	do	our	best	to
accommodate	your	event.

As	passionate	and	dedicated	filmmakers,	we	look	forward	to	working	with	you	to	
make	your	event	memorable.	


